June 19, 2017

Porter County Highway Engineer
Attention: David Schelling

1955 S. State Road 2
Valparaiso, IN 46385

RE: Road Crossing DOT#870-724-V (Hillcrest Road)

The Northern Indiana Commuter Transportation District (NICTD) requests temporary road
closure to make track repairs as follows:

Location: Hillcrest Road
Closure Date: July 10, 2017
Re-open on: July 21, 2017

If you have any questions, please contact me at (219) 898-0056.

Sincerely,
pe

James M. Bohle
Manager — Maintenance of Way

JMB/cym17068

cc:  Victor Babin (via email)
Christopher Beck (via email)
Kevin Dywan (via email)
Ryan Van Vossen (via email)
John Parsons (via email)
Constatine Dillon (via fax (219) 395-1003)
Porter County Sheriff (via fax (219) 465-3820)

NICTD — NORTHERN INDIANA COMMUTER TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT
601 N. Roeske Ave Michigan City, IN 46360
Phone (219) 874-4221 Fax (219) 872-5841



